

A/Prof Chengwang Lei

Associate Professor, School of Civil Engineering

7 September 2017

Professor CHEN Wen

Vice President Wuhan University of Technology (WUT) NO.122 Luoshi Road, Wuhan, Hubei, 430070 China

Dear President Professor CHEN,

It is my pleasure to invite you and the delegation led by you to visit the School of Civil Engineering, The University of Sydney for a couple of days between 15/11/2017 and 15/12/2017, pending on your schedule for other activities in Sydney and Australia. The purpose of the visit at Sydney University will include discussions about our educational programs and research collaborations, as well as visits to our teaching and research laboratories.

This invitation is extended to the following members of the delegation from WUT:

- Mr CHEN Wen, Vice President of WUT
- Mr JIANG Congsheng, Director of Development of Science & Technology Institute
- Mr HUANG Ming, Administrator of Intelligent Transportation System Research Center
- Mr WANG Fazhou, Dean of School of Materials Science and Engineering
- Mr WANG Wenhui, Deputy Director of Personnel Department
- Ms LIU Qiong, Section Chief of International Office

I understand your university will cover the travel expenses, accommodation and others involved during this visit.

I look forward to welcoming you and your delegation in Sydney.

Sincerely yours,

Chengwang Lei